
Step up to A level Summer School 2023 
(Maths, Physics and Further Maths) 

Are you a year 11 student planning on taking maths and 
physics in year 12? KCLMS community’s Step Up to A Levels 

Summer School is designed to give you a taste of what you 
can expect from sixth form level courses. Each day you will 

delve into the wonders of Maths, Physics, and Further Maths. 

STEP UP TO A LEVELS
SUMMER SCHOOL



During the sessions you will discover some of the ‘big ideas’ within 
these subjects, begin to sharpen the key skills that will help you be 
successful in the courses, and put you in the best position to excel in 
the next academic year!

You will attend lectures with guest speakers, participate in practical 
experiments in the university’s labs, collaborate on problem solving, 
and meet other students who are just as keen about maths as you!

Dates: Monday 10 July to Friday 14 July 
(Note that for many schools this is during 
term time). 

Time: Each day will run from 
approximately 9.15am until 3.15pm
 
Location: King’s College 
London campus. 

The summer school is completely free, 
and lunch will be provided!

Contact information: here see the 
website for more information: here 

Apply here

“I was able to enhance my
knowledge and further
challenge myself as well as
learning from the people
around me.”

"The best bit was the
fluency of the
teachers allowing for
their topic to be
easily understood”

mailto:KCLMSoutreach@kcl.ac.uk
https://www.kingsmathsschool.com/activity/outreach
https://www.cognitoforms.com/KingsMathsSchool1/stepuptoalevelssummerschool2023



